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01.05.2023:   Egor Litvinenko with successful GTC season opener in Hockenheim!!! 

GTC RACE Hockenheim 

Young Egor Litvinenko is competing in the GT4 Championship of the GTC Race again this 

year, as he did in the 2022 season. Hockenheim was the venue for the first race here last 

weekend.  

After extensive winter tests and specific preparations in the simulator of Allied Racing, the 

team that runs Egor's Porsche Porsche GT4 RS, the young Russian, who lives in Switzerland, 

travelled to the Hockenheimring full of anticipation and highly motivated. 

Already the practice sessions showed that the hard work during the winter had paid off, 

Egor was always in the Top 10 within striking distance of the absolute top group. In the first 

qualifying session there was a small setback in the form of a puncture. However, the Allied 

team reacted very quickly and put the Porsche back on the track within a very short time, 

enabling Egor to at least limit the damage a little with P10.  

Sunday's races were characterised by tough fights for positions and very close results. The 

GTC series impressed the audience with a strong field of 23 GT4 cars. The colourful mix of 

professional drivers and young upcoming drivers makes the series particularly exciting. Egor 

showed in both sprint races on Sunday flawless and spirited races. In the first sprint he 

reached 8th place after losing a few positions in the final phase. After the race analysis with 

his engineer and the briefing with his coach, Egor went into the second sprint race full of 

fight. Already at the start he was able to make up some places and fought for the podium 

positions until the end of the race. In the end, Egor finished in 5th place, which made him 

and the whole team around Allied Racing and RL-Competition very happy.  

Robin Landgraf, who has been looking after Egor for 10 years and has also accompanied him 

on his way in motor racing, was also thrilled: "Egor has made a huge step! We are now right 

at the front and can fight for top placings under our own steam. My special thanks go to 

Allied Racing who, in addition to professional engineering, do a great job in training the 

drivers and offer Egor a professional environment! 


